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Gainwell Technologies to mail 2020 IRS 1099-MISC 
tax forms to providers 
All Internal Revenue Service (IRS) 1099-MISC tax forms for 2020 related to Indiana 

Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) payments will be mailed and postmarked by 

January 31, 2021. 

Please be aware that you may receive two forms associated with payments made 

under two different tax identification numbers in 2020. Payments were issued under  

the DXC Technology Services LLC tax identification number for January through 

September 2020. Payments were issued under the DXC MS LLC (Gainwell 

Technologies LLC) tax identification number for October through December 2020. 

Note: If you were paid less than $600 by either of the two entities, a 1099-MISC form 

will not be generated under that tax identification number. 
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Health information technology environmental scan survey 
for providers  

The Indiana Family and Social Services Administration (FSSA), Office of Medicaid Policy and Planning (OMPP) is 

conducting a health information technology environmental scan survey as part of closeout activities for the Promoting 

Interoperability (PI) program, as required by the Health Information Technology for Economic and Clinical Health 

(HITECH) Act.  

The PI program, formerly known as the electronic 

health record (EHR) Incentive program, helped fund 

health information technology for providers adopting 

EHR technology, and offered some incentive 

payments. 

The FSSA and OMPP are gathering information and 

hoping to gain insight into providers’ experiences and 

perceptions about the PI program. Please take 10 

minutes to click on and complete this survey.  

The survey, which is voluntary, will be available from 

February 1, 2021, through February 28, 2021. 

Any healthcare provider may participate, including eligible professionals (EPs), eligible hospitals (EHs), and organizations 

that serve Indiana Medicaid members now or did in the past.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FSSAHITEnvironmentalScanSurvey2021
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If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Banner Pages  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white 

and without photos, is available for your convenience. 

TO PRINT 

https://www.in.gov/medicaid/providers/index.html
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/INFSSA/subscriber/new?topic_id=INFSSA_29%5d
https://www.in.gov/medicaid/providers/826.htm
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Banners/BR202105_PF.pdf

